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Engineering Review Response

Comment 1.  Where will the increased parking be located?

! Response:  A parking lot expansion was originally in the scope of the project but due to the cost 
constraints of the Alpine Church it has been decided not to increase the parking at this time.  Code requires us 
to provide 68 parking stalls, there are currently 100 existing parking stalls with 5 of those being HC accessible.

Comment 2.  How will the drainage of the new parking area be handled?

! Response:  There is no longer a parking lot expansion in the scope of this project.
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